

TRENTHAM RUNNING CLUB COMMITTEE MINUTES

OCTOBER 2016

Date | time 11/10/2016 8:15 PM |

In Attendance

Lionel Jones, Dan Jordan, Joel Harrison, Dan Maddock, Kaye Morrissey, Deb Thomas, Phil Thomas

Apologies

Ryan Procter, Craig Taylor, Richard O'Keeffe

Actions from last meeting

- RP to offer First Aid training to members instead of Heartstop Course. RP to organise.
- Run Leaders Oct-Dec schedules received and for viewing on the club website.
- CT to provide feedback on grant offer at November meeting.

Treasurer's report

- DJ provided updates on senior and junior accounts.
- Junior account is buoyant. Senior account is awaiting income from T10K.

Membership

- LJ confirmed advised he has received membership forms for 7 juniors and 3 seniors.

Trentham Triple

- T10K. 2017 date to be agreed with the school and farmer. LJ to liaise with the Head teacher. DT to approach NSRRA to enquire about change of date to early August if necessary. KM to finalise figures for DJ financial report.
- DC5K. RP to provide certificate of course measurement to DT. NSRRA will not accept any records from the race until evidence is provided that the course is accurate. RP to chase outstanding monies.
- W10K. Organising members discussed on the evening. Everything appears to be in place!

Committee Reports

- Dan Maddock was welcomed back with gratitude onto the board as a Committee Member.
- KM and DT looking into new 'feminine' cut vests for ladies. KM to look into racer back vest.
- Club website. No progression. JH will look into packages to modernise/upgrade the design.
- DT to apply for London ballot places when the date opens.
- LJ advised two members are interested in LIRF: Peter Clarke and Sarah Latham. Committee support this to go ahead in 2017. DT will send information email to them once information about grant is known, as may be able to access grant money to pay for them.

- Club Facebook page. Removal of non-members or individuals of other clubs will commence but rationally. Member's partners to remain, as well as named individuals, e.g. ex founder members, potential new members, etc.

Accidents

- None reported in October 2016 so far.

AOB

- DT mentioned members have asked if lighting can be improved on the club drive/car park. DJ to remind rugby club to reposition the lights to help improve safety.
- KM will continue monthly senior kit orders.
- DT raised issue over ladies toilet lock sticking. It has been reported to the rugby club by the individual who had to force the door to open.
- Committee agreed there will be no official Christmas Party. Members can organise their own. The Committee will continue to organise the Presentation Evening however.

Date of Next Meeting

[Tuesday 1st November 2016 | **8:15 PM**], [Trentham Rugby Club Meeting Room]